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Your child is invited to join us in either the morning (9.30-11.30am) or the 

afternoon (1.15-3.15pm) of Thursday 29th June. 

During the taster session your child will:

• Take part in some familiar activities

• Have the opportunity to play inside and outside

• Listen to a story and sing some songs

RAINBOWS TASTER SESSION



TASTER SESSION
THINGS TO REMEMBER

• To put sun cream on your child.

• To bring a named water bottle and hat.

• To bring your child’s returned forms back to the office.

Please bring your child into the hall via reception and find your child’s name label.

We will collect the children from the hall and take them into the Rainbows 
classroom. 

At the end of the session please collect your child from inside the Rainbows 
courtyard.



HOME VISIT 
A great way for us to meet you and your child in a relaxed and informal 

way. 

These visits will be taking place on 
Tuesday 5th September and Wednesday 6th September. 

They are not compulsory but if you feel your child would benefit from a visit then 
please sign up at the back of the hall for your preferred day and time.

We are happy to be led by your child, they might want to show us their bedroom, 
their favourite toys, play a game or introduce us to their pets!

During the visit we will also:
• Have time to talk about your child
• Hand out an ‘All about me’ bag that your child can decorate and fill with a few  

special items to share with us once they start school
• Give you the opportunity to ask any questions you may have.



All the children will start school on Thursday 7th September on a part-time basis. 

It really is the best possible start for your child for these reasons:

• The staff will get to know your child individually

• It allows time for your child to feel settled and confident in their new 
environment

• It’s a gradual introduction to the routine of the school day

• The children have the opportunity to make new friends in a smaller group

Details of how your child will be starting is in your information pack. 

Please note that for the first week Rainbows morning sessions will be 

9.30am until 11.30am and afternoon sessions will start at 1.15pm until 3.15pm



FIRST DAY
THINGS TO REMEMBER

• To put sun cream on your child

• To bring a named water bottle, coat and hat.

• To bring a named bag for letters.

• PE kit (shorts and t-shirt in a named bag).

• Named welly boots

Please bring your child to the Rainbows Courtyard.

We will meet you there and at the end of their session please collect your child from the 
courtyard.



Week 2
All the children will attend school for the morning and stay for lunch from

Monday 11th September. 
The drop of time will change to the normal school drop off time of 8.50am and 

pick up will be from the courtyard at 1.15pm

*Breakfast Club will be open to Rainbows from 11th Sep.

Week 3
All the children will be in school fulltime from 

Monday 18th September.

Drop off between 8.40 and 8.50am and collection at 3.15pm.

*Afterschool club will be open to Rainbows from 18th Sep.



OUTDOOR LEARNING
Outdoor learning is very important to us in Rainbows 

and we spend as much time as we can learning outdoors. 

The children have continuous free flow access to the outdoor areas and we have 
Forest School sessions weekly. 

Please remember your child will need a coat and welly boots in school everyday. 
In the winter they will also need a warm hat and gloves and in the summer a sun 
hat.

We also have a class pack of waterproof trousers which allows us to be outside 
come rain or shine!



‘SNACK SHACK’

This is a rolling snack time between 9.30-10.20am.

Children can choose to have their snack at any point during that time, if by the end 
of the session your child has not had their snack, they will be encouraged to come 
to the table to eat.

Children are able to choose from free 
fruit which is provided by school, or 
they can have a piece of toast for a 
small cost of £3 per term. Children can 
have both fruit and toast if they wish!



HOW CAN I HELP?
The Rainbows team top tips!

‘The road to School’

Please don’t panic if 
your child isn’t doing 
all of these things or 
not yet showing an 
interest in learning 
their numbers or 
writing their name 
etc, every child 
develops differently so 
rest assured we will 
get them to where 
they need to be!



PLAYING AND EXPLORING
Developing an inquisitive, curious and confident child starts with 
mini-adventures. We aim to complete as many of these 
experiences in Rainbows but you could make a start this summer.



.

And to finish...

We hope you have found this meeting useful 
and we look forward to welcoming you and 

your child to Rainbows very soon.


